
Unwanted Coats 
 

If you have any unwanted warm winter coats that 
children have grown out of please could you consider 
donating these to school.  
 

We have a number of families who would be able to 
make use of these. 
 

If you have any please can you pass these on to 
Emily Chesterman. 
 

A few polite reminders… 
 
School Uniform 
Please make sure your child is in their school 
uniform everyday, including footwear. We have 
noticed more children wearing trainers for school 
since the Christmas holiday. Whilst these may 
have been Christmas presents they are not part 
of our school uniform.  
 
PE kits 
Your child needs to bring their PE kit into school 
with them every week, on their PE day, so that 
they can take part in these lessons.  
 
Book Bags 
Please make sure your child brings their book 
bag to school every day, with their reading book 
and reading record inside. 
 
Attendance 
Before Christmas we had an increasing number 
of children arriving late for school.  If your child 
is late, not only are they missing out on their 
learning, but this disrupts the learning for the 
rest of the class. 
 
If your child is regularly late or has poor attend-
ance you will be required to attend a meeting 
with our attendance team to discuss this further 
so that we can support in improving this. 
 

Stars of the Week  
Week ending 7 January 2022 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 
 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Jessie R 3CR Lucas 

UFA Mollie 4DF Mollie 

UFD Kadi 4JM Christopher 

1SA Charlotte 5JW Ishmeal 

1JB Freddie 5SL Kacii 

2SM Lilly 6LH Elliot 

2AH Scarlett 6SB Issac J 

3SC Oliver   

UFD Emily 3CR Amelia 

1SA Lexie  4DF Eva 

1JB Georgia 4JM Eve 

2SM Harper 5JW Daisy 

2AH Tyler 5SL Qaseem 

3SC Jacob   

Happy New Year!  
I hope you had a lovely Christmas. On behalf of 
Appleton Academy I would like to wish you and 
your families a wonderful 2022. 
 
As you will be aware a link to our recent Ofsted 
report has been sent out.   
 
We are very proud of all the outcomes and would 
like to thank all our staff, pupils and community 
for working together to 
make our school so  
amazing. 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 


